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Minutes of Meeting
October 13, 2021
Chair Dana Shuttleworth opened the meeting at 9:00 a.m. Also attending was Board Member Paul Thompson, and Health Director, William Holt. 2 Absent Bill Giannacopulos and Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon.
175 Central Street/38 Brook Street – Health Agent, Bill Holt went out to the properties at 175 Central Street/38 Brook Street, he did see a PVC pipe to septic, appears the waterline was going from the house to the garage, discussion on the flow with members.   Had special permits and variances between 1960-1963 to operate an automotive shop.  Then they subdivided the lots, 175 Central Street had the garage on it and 38 Brook Street had the house on it with a cesspool, it is still asserted that the garage bathroom is still connected to the cesspool at the present time. Still waiting for DEP to get back to us.  Town Council should be made aware.  The board would like to continue until we hear back from DEP and Town Counsel cc board members, on determination if new construction or repair. Keep Dana Shuttleworth in the loop.
Body Art Regulations - The board would like to have the regulation’s ready for next meeting to discuss and vote on.
MINUTES OF MEETING - Motion:  By Paul Thompson to approve the September 22,2021 minutes as written, Seconded:  By Dana Shuttleworth, unanimous.

Meeting Adjourned 10:00 a.m.
Next BOH meeting 
November 10, 2021 @9:00 a.m. 

Respectfully Submitted,

William Holt
_______________________





__________________________
Dana Shuttleworth- Chairman





   Paul Thompson-Vice Chairman       
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